

## **Marine Corps – Law Enforcement Foundation**

January 16, 2019

Mr. Ed Danberry Civic Duty Partners 614 Frelinghuysen Avenue Newark, NJ 07114

Dear Friends,

You have our very special thanks for your concern and financial support of our scholarship programs. We consider these very personal "gifts" which are vitally important to the future of the children we assist, and we are truly grateful to you for the trust you have placed in us.

Your heartfelt gift of the six stax deductible and this letter verifies that you have received no goods or services for your contribution. Our Federal Tax ID number appears above.

The scholarship support we provide is primarily for the children of Marines or Federal Law Enforcement Agents who have died while on active duty. Since 1995, our Foundation has awarded in excess of \$75 million in support. These benefits and the gifts of a higher education for children left behind would not have been possible without you.

Please encourage your friends, family and colleagues to visit our website, <a href="www.mc-lef.org">www.mc-lef.org</a> to learn more about us. Please be assured that we never sell or provide our donor information to any entity.

Sincerely,

James K. Kallstrom

Chairman